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27 December, 2022

Dear Members,

Notice of Rapid Antigen Test (RAT) Positive Case of Staff Member and
The New Arrangement for the Notice

One staff member of the Members’ Affairs Department has unfortunately tested positive by RAT we are
informed late last night. She last performed duty on 24 December.

With the safety of members and staff utmost in our minds, the cleaning and sanitization works have been
completed at the G/F Reception Counter, the related office and other areas of the Club premises
immediately. Meanwhile, the Club has conducted disinfection at night daily, and also the thorough
cleaning and disinfection work at the Club is still conducted by a professional company regularly. The
recent works will be conducted tomorrow night. Also, all staff members of the Club strictly follow the
prevailing government regulations to undergo RAT tests and produce a negative result.

Any members who have visited and used the Club’s facilities on corresponding dates and in case of any
doubt, it is advisable to get tested and be vigilant on your health conditions.

Point to note :

The updated notice about the members, guests and/or staff members who have tested positive for COVID-
19 will be released through the section of “Announcement” of the Club’s website only with effect from 1
January, 2023. Please visit the related webpage from time to time to get the latest information. Thanks for

your kind attention!

For further enquiries, please feel free to contact us at 2397 4311. Thank you for your understanding and

continued support.
Yours sincerely,

The Club Management
Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club
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